
Visiting Washington, DC



If you and your family are planning a trip to Washington, DC, Chris' office can provide you with sightseeing information
and assist with setting up tours of the U.S. Capitol, the White House, the Supreme Court, the Bureau of Engraving and
Printing, and other federal buildings.  Please click below to access the tour request form. 






If your trip to Washington, DC is less than two weeks away, please call Chris' office right away.  The number is 202-225-
4476.





Please note that the White House and the Bureau of Engraving and Printing offer limited availability and tend to fill up
four to six months in advance.









Fill out my Tour Request Form 




Chris Murphy
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